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We work... we play... we care... we pray

St Paul’'s C.E. Primary School

Newsletter 10.03.2023

School Council Breakfast

On Thursday 23 March the School
Council invite you to Breakfast in the
school hall. There will be a selection
of drinks and pastries from 8.00am-
8.40am. All children (except the
school council) must be accompanied
by an adult.

Attendance

Attendance is always given the utmost

priority at St. Paul's. The aim for every
child and class is to have at least 96%

attendance.

Attendance for each class this week is:

N -91.5%

R-84.5%

Yr1-92.5%
Yr2-85.6%
Yr3-92.3%
Yr4-87.1%
Yr5-92.8%
Yr6-93.4%

Well done Year 6!

Easter Fair & Non-Uniform Day

The Easter Fair will be taking place in the
school hall at 3.30pm on Wednesday 29*
March.

In preparation for this, there will be a non-
uniform day on Thursday 23 March. All
children can come to school dressed in their
own clothes, with a donation of an Easter Egg
or Easter chocolates for the Easter Fair
Tombola.




